
Whole School Geography Yearly Overview   

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Nursery 

Know that there are 
different countries around 
world and talk about the 
differences they have 
experienced or seen in 
photos.  

Explore and respond to 
different phenomenon in 
their setting. 

  Continued developing 
positive attitudes about 
the differences between 
people. 

 

Describe a familiar route. 
Discuss routes and 
locations 

Reception 

Talk about immediate 
members of their family 
and community.  
 

Understand that some 
places are special to 
members of their 
community  

 Explore the natural world 
around them  

Recognise some 
similarities and 
differences between life in 
this country and life in 
other countries.  
 

Recognise that some 
environments are 
different to the one in 
which they live 

Draw information from a 
simple map  

Year 1 
What is my place like? 

 
 What can I find in my 

corner of the world?  
 

 What is my country like?  

Year 2 
Why is my world 
wonderful? 
 

 Wherever next? 
  

 Holidays – Where shall we 
go and what might we see 
on holiday? 

 

Year 3 
 UK Discovery – is the UK 

the same everywhere? 
 

 Why do we have cities? 
 

 We’ve got it all! Why is 
the North East special? 

Year 4 
What happens when land 
meets sea? 

 What can we discover 
about Europe? 

 Why does Italy shake and 
roar? 

 
 

Year 5 
 What shapes my world?  Where could we go? 

Fantastic journeys.  
 Where has my food come 

from? 

Year 6 

 Fantastic Forests – Why 
are they so important? 
 

 What are the key human 
geographical features of 
our local area and focus 
place Durham City 

 Destination Sao Paulo! 
What do places have in 
common? 
 

 


